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Webmaster's Report — April 26, 2007

1. The site, NSCAU.ORG continues to be enhanced (albeit slowly) in scope and content. Recent
additions include:

a. The Calendar is fully functional and members are encouraged to send events of interest to the
webmaster for inclusion — bobwilson@consultant.com.

b. The Midwest Chapter Workshop has been featured on the What's New and Events pages.
c. A full archive of Church & State back to January, 2002 has been added.

d. A column “Church & State News” has been added to the What's New page and members are
encouraged to submit items for inclusion.

e. Similarly, members are asked to submit links for the Resources page.

2. Suggestions as to content are always welcome — please let the webmaster know how the site can be
made more useful and informative: bobwilson@consultant.com

Respectfully submitted,
-
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Bob Wilson
Webmaster



